
I own the poperty at 1606 N. Jackson and was sent a letter in reference to the rezoning of the property on 
the corner of Jackson and Pleasant ST.  I am opposed to this decision due to the fact that there are 
numerous properties of this type already in this quiet old east side neighborhood and would only deminish 
the value of the property we have all paid substantial taxes on over the years. 
                                          Sincerely  
                                        Jim Powell 
                                 Property owner of 1606 N. Jackson 

 


